
 

  

 

 

JUST A QUICK REMINDER! 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 
Please mark your calendars and save the date of Saturday, October 24th 2020 for our next Woman’s 
Auxiliary Quarterly Service Conference Call Meeting. 

Highlights: 

• Woman’s Auxiliary Quarterly Service Prayer Conference Call on 
Saturday • October 24, 2020 • 10:00 AM 

• Guest Speaker:  Rev. George Crews III, M. DIV., Pastor of Lattisville Grove MBC  

• Holy Communion Service 

All will be held VIRTUALLY.   The Conference Call NUMBER:  701-802-5392 CODE 839214# 

**Note: You will receive an email with the October 24th program attached by October 20th. ** 

I do believe that together working together, we can accomplish more.  Therefore, let us continue to 
pray for a quick end to the pandemic and a safe return of everyone to our church to worship the Lord 
as a whole community once again. As always, we should continue to pray for each other as brothers 
and sisters in Christ.  

"Loving God, Holy Father, we arise today to face the challenges on the road ahead.  It is clear that our 

current situation needs us to be steadfast and persistent in our response to COVID-19; as this is a 

marathon, not a sprint.  Be with us now O Lord! We grieve precious lives lost and vulnerable lives 

threatened. We ache for ourselves and our neighbors, standing before an uncertain future. We pray: 

May love, not fear, go viral. Inspire our leaders to discern and choose wisely, aligned with the common 

good. Help us to practice social distancing and reveal to us new and creative ways to come together in 

spirit and in solidarity. Call us to profound trust in your faithful presence, You, the God who does not 

abandon, His people.  Amen!  

“Have no anxiety at all; but in everything, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, make your 

requests known to God.” (Philippians 4:6) 

Blessings always, 
 

Rev. Annie Gibson 

Rev. Annie Gibson, President, 
Woman’s Auxiliary 
 

Sister Judy S. Jacobs, 
Publicity Chairperson 


